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All the best to everyone as we start a New Year. The Board Members and Officers are 
looking forward to a wonderful summer season for 2017. But first we need to clear up 
some old business from 2016. 
Listed below are the winners for the September 2016 Lottery: 
9-1 #774 George Dumont 2017 Beach membership 
9-6 #909 Michael Totten $25.00 winner 
9-12 #941 Patty Ustynoski $25.00 winner 
9-15 #725 Ella Greskewicz $50.00 winner 
9-17 #770 Mary Beth Howe $25.00 winner 
9-20 #015 Tom Gibbon $25.00 winner 
9-21 #228 Ed Zackarias $25.00 winner 
9-22 #181 Stacy Cobum $25.00 winner 
9-23 #064 Carl Goeringer $25.00 winner 
9-24 #640 Audrey Dattilo $25.00 winner 
9-25 #076 Erma Paglianite $50.00 winner 
9-27 #547 Francine Marth $25.00 winner 
9-28 #094 Jenny Madrid $25.00 winner 
Enclosed with your newsletter is your billmg invoice for this coming summer. Please 
remit your payment to the Beach Association no later than April 30, 2017. All PAID 
members will receive their badges within the first 2 weeks of May. Any payments 
received AFTER May 1, 2017 cannot be guaranteed that they will receive their badges in 
time for Memorial Day weekend. Opening Day will be Sunday May 28, 2017. 
Date for the Beach--CleanJ-^-Say-prior to opening day will be QilS5lui:4aX*-4EQl-222___^ 
2017, weather permitting. Rain date is Sunday, April 23. Many hands make light work 
so we are asking for at least 10 volunteers to help for the day, including at least 4 men to 
help move the benches and cut the lawn. 
For this coming year we are lookmg for more help. Due to increasuig medical problems 
Ed and Gloria Bilder can no longer cut the lawn at the beach, lift any heavy items or load 
and unload supplies fi*om their home for the Open House events. We absolutely need 
volunteers to step up to the plate and continue to keep oui- beach looking presentable at 
all times. There are 2 issues that we need to address before the end of March. 1) We are 
in need of a handyman/contractor to repair our benches before the summer season. 2) We 
ai-e in need of a volunteer with a lawnmower and a truck to cut the lawn at the beach at 
least twice a month beginning in April through the first half of September. If you can 
help, please contact the Bilder's at 570-639-2329. 
SAVE THE DATE: Our OPEN HOUSE CELEBRATION will be on Sunday, June 25*^ 
More info about this event and our summer season will be sent with the May newsletter. 


